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DATE:  July 2, 2024 
 
TO:  PAU Faculty, Staff, and Students 
 
FROM:  People Operations Department 
 
SUBJECT: COVID-19 Protocols Update for Summer Term 

Dear Faculty, Staff, and Students,  

As we have regathered for the summer term, we would like to remind our employees and 
students that PAU continues to follow the protocols established by the Santa Clara County 
Public Health Department and the California Department of Industrial Relations. Please visit 
the Health & Safety page on our website for full details. 

Although masks are not currently required, PAU relies on employees and students to help 
keep our campuses healthy and safe. Please be mindful that COVID-19 may be infectious 
for around 10 days after becoming sick or testing positive, and that people who have certain 
medical conditions are at risk of becoming very sick with COVID-19. Please follow the Santa 
Clara County Public Health Department’s isolation and masking requirements. Test kits are 
available for students at the Gronowski Center, Mountain View and Allen Calvin campuses. 

Both students and employees continue to be required to report either a positive COVID-19 
test and/or an exposure to a confirmed case of COVID-19. Please report your exposure or 
positive test to peopleoperations@paloaltou.edu. 

With Gratitude, 

People Operations Department 

 

https://www.paloaltou.edu/
https://www.paloaltou.edu/health-safety-covid-19-resources-campus-guidelines
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/need-extra-precautions/people-with-medical-conditions.html
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/need-extra-precautions/people-with-medical-conditions.html
https://covid19.sccgov.org/covid19-guidelines#3925188384-1125101354
mailto:peopleoperations@paloaltou.edu

